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The Organizer herewith informs all competitors about the additions made to the Supplementary Regulations of the 
Event as follows: 
1. Par. 2.7. of the Supplementary Regulations of the Silk Way Rally: 

Chief Medical Officer of the competition – Mr. Feshchenko Vladimir Sergeevich, Moscow. 
2.  Par. 6.7. of the Supplementary Regulations: Upon completion of the Scrutineering procedures (04.07.24), 

competitors must park their vehicles in the Parc fermé within 1 hour after the respective Scrutineering stamp is affixed 
to the Control Card. The CC must be submitted to the judges when parking in the PF. A vehicle must be parked in the 
PF after Scrutineering  by one member of the crew or one member of the team (assistant) only. 
However, all members of the crew bear joint responsibility for parking their vehicle in the PF. 

3. Par. 12.6 of the Supplementary Regulations: assistance personnel on service cars under 3.5T may be present at the 
start of Selective Section (05.07.24). 
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